
JOIN CUB SCOUTING 
PACK 36 Invites You To Join Our Pack 

 
 

Registration Night  
 

Date:   Tuesday, September 17th, 2019 

Location: Pearl River Library 

Parents please stop by between 7PM and 8PM

  
What is Cub Scouting?  
 Cub Scouting is for children in the Kindergarten through 5th grade. Children in Cub 

Scouting will have the opportunity to participate in the activities that stress Fun, Citizenship, 

Community Service, and the Outdoors. 

 

How much does it cost? 
 A registration fee of $150 will be collected at sign up time. Please bring a check payable 

to: BSA Pack 36. Fee covers insurance costs, as well as advancement badges, trophies, and Den 

meeting materials. Please note that there are additional costs for special events. 

 

When do we meet?  
 Meetings or activates are held 2-3 times a month, typically Thursday evenings and 

weekends. Although your Scouting membership covers the full year, Pack 36 events typically 

run from September through June. 

 

A special note to Parents! 
 Scouting is a volunteer organization which relies solely on family/parent participation 

and leadership. Getting involved as a volunteer makes a great impact on the quality time you 

have to share with your child. Scouting is designed to help even the busiest person get involved. 

If you have one hour a week or even one hour a month, the Scouts have something for you. 

Don’t be shy – volunteer today! 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

    Contact:  

 Kirk Rodgers:  201-321-9525 or Megan Bucko: 845-304-7149 

       Email: Cubscout2036@gmail.com  
 
 


